

TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

June 4, 2024

Attendees: Karen, Anton, Joanna, Ben, Olivier, Shebu, Paul

NOTE - Ben on vacation from June 10-21 inclusive

Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
 - TF-A
 - No issues to report post release
 - Currently upgrading models to support the switch to UBL licensing
 - CI is working exceptionally well, and the team is quite happy (Great job everyone!)
 - TF-M
 - [\[TFC-630\]](#) has been opened and Arthur is working on it
 - Note - Ticket has since been Resolved (Thanks Arthur!)
 - For the IAR Compiler/toolchain that Arthur is also working on Anton wanted to know
 - How many licenses will we be getting?
 - Is there a minimum number we can use to run a few builds?
 - Any trial licenses?
 - Shebu added that we need to take MBedTLS into consideration as well
 - Action - Karen to follow up with Arthur
 - MBedTLS
 - Merge hasn't happened yet
 - Should be done this week
 - Paul
 - [\[TFC-625\]](#) Paul worked on this ticket all last week
 - Complicated ticket; can't seem to reproduce the issue
 - Note - Ticket has since been Resolved (Thanks Paul!)
 - UBL working as expected; now just waiting on Tux maintainers
 - [\[STG-6120\]](#) Next in Paul's queue and making changes for LTS release
 - Ben
 - Ben mentioned last week the team will need to conduct some upgrades on Gerrit, LAVA, Jenkins
 - The upgrades are currently in the Eng sprint and will have to wait until Ben returns from vacation
 - Upgrades are slow moving at the moment
 - Gerrit is now on a Kubernetes cluster and need to ensure it works there before moving to TF